
 

Nieuwegein, March 6, 2023 

Dear prof. dr. A.S. Tarnawski, 

We confirm that this survey research, entitled “Therapeutic anticoagulation for splanchnic vein 

thrombosis in acute pancreatitis: a national survey and case-vignette study”, is not subject to the 

Dutch Medical Research involving Human Subjects Acts (WMO) as participants are not subject to 

procedures or are required to follow rules of behaviour. Consequently, this study does not need a full 

review by an accredited MREC or the CCMO.  

Yours sincerely, on behalf of all authors, 

 

Noor J. Sissingh, MD 

J. Sven D. Mieog, MD, PhD 

 

Dutch Pancreatitis Study Group – St. Antonius Hospital 

Koekoekslaan 1, 3420 EM Nieuwegein, The Netherlands, Tel: +31 88 320 7053; Fax: +31 88 3207070 


